

Read the following text and choose the best answer.

Going shopping

Mrs Smith is going shopping with her son. They are looking for a present for Mr Smith's birthday. Mrs Smith wants to buy him a new camera and Tom wants to buy him a jumper.

They drive to the department store on the high street. Mrs Smith uses the escalator to go to the Electrical Department on the third floor and Tom takes the stairs up to the Men's Clothing Department on the first floor.

When she gets to the Electrical Department she finds that cameras are sold in the Photography Department on the ground floor. She takes the elevator down and asks the sales assistant there for some help. She doesn't know much about cameras and needs some advice. He recommends an automatic camera by Olympus, but it is too expensive. She asks him if he has anything a little cheaper and he tells her about a special offer on the Pentax range. It still seems expensive so she thanks the assistant and decides to shop around first.

Meanwhile, Tom is looking at the jumpers. He only has £10 to spend so he can't afford most of them. He sees his mother and they decide to go to the smaller shops round the corner.

1. How does Mrs Smith get around the store?

- ☐ a. She walks up the stairs and takes the elevator down.
- ☐ b. She takes the elevator up and the escalator down.
- ☐ c. She walks up and down the stairs.
- ☐ d. She takes the escalator up and the elevator down.

2. Where do Mrs Smith and Tom go after the department store?

- ☐ a. To the shops round the corner.
- ☐ b. To the bakery round the corner.
- ☐ c. To the supermarket round the corner.

3. Where they were looking for a Christmas present?

- ☐ a. Yes
☐ b. No

4. Mrs Smith went into town alone.

- ☐ a. False
☐ b. True

5. Can Mrs Smith afford the Olympus camera?

- ☐ a. Yes
☐ b. No

6. What department does Tom go to?

- ☐ a. The Photography Department
☐ b. The Men's Clothing Department
☐ c. The Women's Clothing Department

7. Did they walk to the shops?

- ☐ a. No
☐ b. Yes

8. How much does Tom have to spend?

- ☐ a. £15
☐ b. £20
☐ c. £10

9. What department does Mrs Smith go to first?

- ☐ a. The Photography Department.
☐ b. The Electrical Department
☐ c. The Men's Clothing Department

10. Where are the cameras sold?

- ☐ a. The Photography Department
- ☐ b. The Electrical Department
- ☐ c. The Men's Clothing Department

Listen to five conversations in stores. What are the people buying? Choose the correct answer and then complete.

1. Food / books / we don't know
2. A carpet / a computer / clothes
3. Clothes / hair products / we don't know
4. A musical instrument / a cell phone / cleaning products
5. A candle / credit card / we don't know